
Calendar Term 2 

 

Friday 10 May, 

Eagles/Fever/Glory Cup 

 

 

Liturgical Calendar 

 
Friday 10 May,  

Mother’s Day Liturgy, 

8:45am  

School Undercover Area 

 

Friday 10 May,  

Mother’s Day Morning 

Tea, 8:30am  

Undercover Area 

 

Friday 17 May,  

Eucharist Retreat,  

8:30am to 2:50pm 

 

The Link 
St Mary’s Primary School 

Term 2 

8th May 2024 

Ph 90 920900  email: admin@stmkalg.wa.edu.au 

School Vision Statement 
   

At St Mary’s Primary School we work in partnership with 
families and the Goldfields Community, to provide a 
Christ-centred and child focused school of excellence, 

where children are nurtured and empowered to  
reach their full potential. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We are looking forward to celebrating Mother’s Day with our School Community on     

Friday the 10th May. We will start the day with a light refreshment of a croissant and tea/

coffee beginning at 8.00am. A beautiful Mother’s Day Liturgy will commence at 8.45am. 

We are hoping our early start time will enable more mothers to join us. The children have 

made some special Artwork to decorate the Undercover Area. Come along and join the 

fun. Thank you to the Mother’s Day committee for all their preparation for this popular 

event. 

The P&F are having a Mother’s Day Pop Up Shop on Friday 10th May. All gifts are $10 

and there are lots of lovely choices. The children are invited to bring their money in a zip 

lock bag on the day and their class will be rostered to visit the shop. Thank you to our 

wonderful P&F for their continued support of our school. 

The Year Six students have been invited to attend a rehearsal of JPC’s High School Musical 

Junior. on Thursday 9th May. I am sure they will enjoy the performance and be able to  

recognise many of our ex-students in the cast. This is a wonderful opportunity for them to 

see the exciting opportunities that await them at High School.  

Father Stephen will be leaving St Mary’s Parish at the end of the month to become Parish 

Priest in the Mundaring Parish in Perth. He has been our school based Priest for a year and 

we are very grateful for the work he has done in our school and for his assistance with the 

Sacramental Program. Father Brennan will also be relocating to Perth as Parish Priest in 

Gosnells. Father Stephen and Father Brennans’ combined Parish farewell is on Sunday 

19th May after the 10.00am Mass and participants are asked to bring a plate of food to 

share.  

After the Mother’s Day Liturgy on Friday, we will be saying a special farewell to Ashleigh 

Mitchell who is commencing her Parental Leave. Ash has been a valuable Staff Member 

over the last eleven years. She began her career teaching Pre-Primary them moving to Year 

Three. 

Over the last couple of years, she has taught Year Four, Five and Six. While being a very 

versatile Staff Member, she has also been the school’s Math Specialist teaching the          

intervention program EMU. Ash has been much loved by Staff and Students and her 

bright smile will be missed. We wish Ash and Craig all the very best as they wait to      

welcome “Baby Mitchell.” 

See you all on Friday 

God Bless 

Elizabeth Browner Principal 



 PRAYER   

We wish all the Mothers and          

Grandmothers a wonderful Mother’s 

Day on Sunday. 

I said a Mother’s Day prayer for you  

to thank the Lord above  

for blessing me with a lifetime  

of your tender-hearted love.  

I thanked God for the caring  

you’ve shown me through the years,  

for the closeness we’ve enjoyed  

in time of laughter and of tears.  

And so, I thank you from the heart  

for all you’ve done for me  

and I bless the Lord for giving me  

the best mother there could be! 

Amen 

MANDATE LETTER–  The Parish community 

Young people need encouraging Christian witness from their fellow parishioners. In particular, 

they need to feel welcomed, supported and recognised. As members of the parish community, 

young people need to be inspired and engaged by the parish community, young people need to 

be inspired and engaged by the parish community today. 

Parish and Catholic school decision-maker need to make together. Otherwise their                 

evangelisation activities for family and for young people to become involved in their parish and 

diocesan  communities.  

Ideally, the Chairperson of the Catholic School Board, be it a parish or a regional school, will be 

an active member of their parish. This will enhance the parish-school relationship. 

Sunday is Ascension Day, a day of great joy! While we do not see Jesus with our eyes, 

we know that he is still with us. Or perhaps we see Jesus whenever we look at another 

person. Jesus is closer to us than we are to each other. 

Sunday is also Mother’s Day. Easter is a good time for Mother’s Day because mothers 

are people who give life. They try to see that their children are fed, healed, comforted 

and protected. We give thanks for our mothers, stepmothers, grandmothers,          

godmothers, aunts and anyone who is like a mother to us. 

GOSPEL 

 

Listen to the words of the Holy Gospel   

according to Mark: 16:15-16. 19-20 

 

Then Jesus told them: “Go and preach the 

good news to everyone in the world.     

Anyone who believes me and is baptised 

will be saved.” After the Lord Jesus had 

said these things to the disciples, he was 

taken back up to heaven where he sat 

down at the right side of God. Then the 

disciples left and preached everywhere. 

The Lord was with them, and the miracles 

they worked proved that their message 

was true. 

The Gospel of the Lord. 

SUPPORT 



 
                          

 

MONDAY 2.30pm—3pm  WEDNESDAY 8.30am—9am   

FRIDAY 8.15am –8.45am                   

                                             

 

 

TRUST 

 

 

 

Open Thursday’s from 8.30am to 9.00am 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS !! 

Please come and visit on Thursday to see how you can help 

 

 
 

Updated School Fees have now been issued.  

Please complete paperwork and return to Linda in the School office as 

soon as possible  

Fees need to be paid in full by the end of Term 3 

If you have a CURRENT HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO PUT ITEMS ON HOLD WE DONT MIND BUT FOR A LIMIT OF 1 

MONTH.    ITEMS WILL THEN BE RETURNED TO THE SHELF.  UNIFORMS CAN BE RETURNED 

WITHIN 7 DAYS OF PURCHASE FOR EXCHANGE OR CREDIT, PROVIDING A RECEIPT IS SHOWN 

AND TAGS ARE INTACT.  PLEASE SEE THE LADIES IN THE UNIFORM SHOP IF YOU HAVE ANY 

QUERIES.       

NEXT P&F MEETING  

TBA    



RESPECT 



RESPECT 



RESPECT 

‘The Year 4 and 5 students were lucky enough to have De’Sean and Randy from the Giants     

Basketball team come to run a clinic with them today. The students loved the dribbling and 

shooting drills and especially loved versing the Giants in a basketball game. Thank you to the 

“Giants in Schools Program” for encouraging basketball at our school!’ 

        Arianna Verios—Physical Education Teacher  

      



RESPECT 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



ACCEPTANCE 

FEED IT FORWARD – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The local Charter of Feed it Forward are seeking reliable and committed 

community members who have a vehicle who are able to collect food 

from our local supermarkets and then distribute one day a week to local 

communities, organisations and needy individuals and families in     

Kalgoorlie-Boulder.   If this sounds like you, please phone the Catholic 

Parish office (90 212100) during weekdays 9.00am – 1.00pm and we can 

put you in contact with the Team Leader of Feed it Forward. 

MOTHER’S DAY RAFFLE 

 

It’s that time of the year again, when we start planning for our Mother’s Day 

Raffle.  We are asking for donations of Mother’s Day gift items or handmade 

goods to be donated for our monster Mother’s Day Raffle.  Donations can  

either be left in the baskets at the back of St Mary’s Church, Kalgoorlie or All 

Hallows’ Church during the weekend masses or, they can be dropped off to 

the Parish office during business hours – Mon-Fri  9.00am to 1.00pm.  All 

       CAN YOU HELP? 
As part of our Christian Outreach Program at St Mary’s Catholic Church, whereby we provide          

emergency food hampers to needy individuals and families in our  community,  we are 
in need of    empty herb jars that we can use to put bulk salt in.  We also require plastic 
pump style dispensers (500ml) to put bulk body wash and liquid   laundry  
detergent in.  If you have any of these, can they please be delivered to the 
porch outside the Presbytery (cnr Brookman and Porter St) or placed in the 
basket in St Mary’s Church, Kalgoorlie. 

FAREWELL LUNCHEON SUNDAY 19TH MAY AT 11.15AM IN                               

ST MARY’S PARISH HALL 

Everyone is invited to attend the Farewell Luncheon to thank Fr’s Brennan and 

Stephen for their selfless dedication and wish them blessings and joy in their 

new appointments. A plate of food (either savoury or sweet) to share would be 

most appreciated. For the luncheon. Tea/coffee, cooldrinks will be provided by 

the Parish. 



RESPECT 

Open Thursdays  
8:30am - 9:00am  

ALL UNIFORMS $5 - NO EFTPOS 
 

ALL CLEAN DONATIONS  

WELCOME TO RECEPTION  

 
 

 



ACCEPTANCE 



RESPECT 



RESPONSIBILITY 



COMMUNITY 



RESPONSIBILITY 



COMMUNITY 



RESPECT 



RESPONSIBILITY 



RESPECT 

St Mary’s Primary School has a Code of Conduct that applies to all members of our School 

Community and all visitors to our school. It is important that all members of our school 

community abide by our Code of Conduct and while we do not always agree, we resolve our 

differences appropriately in a respectful manner.  

 

Elizabeth Browner 

Principal 

Code of Conduct Statements  

1. You act safely and competently.  

2. You give priority to students’ safety and well-being in all your behaviour and decision 

making.  

3. You act in accordance with the values of the Gospel as defined in the Code of Ethical   

Conduct.  

4. You conduct yourself in accordance with laws, agreements, policies and standards         

relevant to your relationship with the school community.  

5. You respect the dignity, culture, values and beliefs of each member of the school          

community.  

6. You treat personal information about members of the school community as private and 

confidential.  

7. You give impartial, honest and accurate information about the education, safety and    

well-being of students.  

8. You support all members of the school community in making informed decisions about 

students.  

9. You promote and preserve the trust and privilege inherent in your relationship with all 

members of the school community.  

10. You maintain and build on the community’s trust and confidence in Catholic schools 

and the Church.  

11. You act reflectively and ethically.  

12. You allow students to have a voice in their education, safety and well-being. 


